
 
 

 

 

 

 

< Notice on Restrictions for Dangerous and Special Cargo 

Shipments During Japan's Obon Holiday > 

 

 

 

 

1. We sincerely wish continued growth and prosperity for all our valued customers, and we 
would like to express our deepest gratitude for your continued support and patronage of 
our services. 
 

2. During Japan’s 2025 Obon holiday period, the shipment of dangerous and special 
cargo will be restricted as outlined below. Please take this into consideration when 
making your booking arrangements. 

 

 

 

*** 아 래 *** 

 

 

(1) Applicable Area: All ports in Japan 

 

(2) Applicable Cargo: All dangerous and special cargo (DG, OOG, RF cargo) 
(Excluding in-gauge cargo) 
 

(3) Applicable Period: August 9 to August 17, 2025 (based on arrival in Japan) 
 

(4) Notes: 
 

• The restriction period may vary depending on the port, so please consult your sales 
or operations representative when placing a booking. 

• During the above Japanese holiday period, please coordinate with the consignee in 
advance to avoid any issues with local unloading declarations. 
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